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Welcome to The Good Shepherd Catholic 

Primary School Summer Reading 

Challenge!  

There is a book swap in the Office if you wish to donate 

and or borrow books for the summer we encourage 

people to do this at some point during the week.  

Have an amazing Summer Holidays and enjoy reading in 

as many weird and wonderful places that you possibly 

can. We have lots of prizes to give out in September to 

our most committed readers. 

Happy Reading!   

 


